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Oregon has one of the highest voter turnout rates in the country thanks to the vote by 

mail system. Ending it would result in a large drop in turnout, as shown by states like 

Texas that require in-person voting, that has one of the lowest rates. Voting by mail 

allows more voters to participate. It should not be undone. 


